
URGENT WATER SUPPLY WORKS
IN MARY STREET, DUBBO
Dubbo Regional Council has engaged contractors to carry out
urgent works to the water supply main in Mary Street, Dubbo.

The works start today, Wednesday, 14 December, and run for a
period of three weeks (weather permitting).

Residents are advised minor tra¨c disruptions may be
experienced.

Council staff or contractors will endeavour to provide reasonable
notice to occupants of Mary Street about any interruptions to their
water supply.

Council appreciates resident’s patience and understanding while
these urgent water supply works are undertaken.
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